
 

 

12th July 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer and Students, 

I hope you are well, and students are making the most of their long summer holiday, although some of you may have 
gone straight into work or apprenticeships. 

Hopefully everything below gives you all the information for collecting exam results. 

Exam Results Day- Thursday 17th August 2023 

Students will be able to collect their exam results in the foyer between 8am-10am on Thursday 17th August, they will 
also go live on Arbor at this time, so students have a choice on whether to come into school to collect them. 

After 10am students will need to go to the exam office to collect their results. 

Accessing the school on results day 

Please be aware that the V2 will be closed, so you will not be able to access the school from this road or use the 
main car park. You will need to come in the entrance on Portway, which is by the Walnuts School, this will be open, 
and you will be able to park on the playground, but please be aware parking will be limited. You will then enter the 
school through the door from the playground into the foyer. 

Student Support 

The sixth form team will be available from 8am to 3:30pm on Thursday 17th, to support any students with the 
university Clearing process, university decisions as well as to support those who are progressing onto 
apprenticeships, work etc. The computers in the Q-zone will be available for students to check UCAS track and look 
at university places, however students may prefer to do this at home. 

I will also be available between 10-3pm on Friday 18th August, by appointment only. After this date should students 
still need support, they should email me direct bmayles@thehazeleyacademy.com 

What if I want someone else to collect my results for me? 

Students can give permission for results to be collect by a friend or relative on 17th, but they must 
email exams@thehazeleyacademy.com in advance of the 17th, naming the person who they can be released to. 
Without this permission the results will not be given to anyone else other than the student. 

What if I have a query about my results or want a remark? 

I would initially suggest that you contact the Head of Subject, who may be able to answer your queries or 
email exams@thehazeleyacademy.com as they will be able to provide you with any specific exam information or the 
details of remarks/appeals. 

We look forward to seeing you all on 17th August to celebrate all the students’ successes. 
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Kind regards. 

Mrs B Mayles 
Assistant Principal 

 


